From: Terry White [mailto:bishopwhite@episcopalky.org]

Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2013 11:17 AM

To: Meyers, Ruth

Cc: Thomas Ely; Bishop Steven Miller; Kee Sloan

Subject: RE: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

Dear Ruth,

The priest who was in charge of info gathering has recently taken a call in another diocese. So for now I am that the person.

I have authorized the use of this liturgy in this diocese.

I have issued no additional letters or policy statements. Instead I have spoken personally to priests consulting primarily on the liturgy at which they eventually officiated. I have also attended two vestry meetings to date at the rectors' invitations to discuss various related issues. Both meetings were positive and primarily informational. Also I have officiated at one blessing on behalf of a rector who felt at this time he could not perform the rite in his parish's nave. He did all of the pre-marital work. I officiated in the Cathedral chapel.

When a new contact person is named I will be back in touch.

A blessed Lent you.

+Terry

Bishop Terry White Diocese of Kentucky

425 South Second St, Suite 200 Louisville, KY 40202

voice: 800-222-3462 or 502-584-7148

www.episcopalky.org